Office of Hon Nikki Kaye

MP for Auckland Central
Minister for ACC Associate Minister of Education

Minister of Civil Defence
Minister for Youth

1 1 MAY 2016

Lee M
fyi-request-3908-90d9eca2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lee M
Thank you for your email dated 18 April 2016 regarding the ACC review process.

| agree that the issues you have raised are important ones. | have already asked officials at
the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) to review the regulations
prescribing the maximum amount payable for review costs. | have forwarded your email to
them so that they can take your views into account in preparing their advice to me. | expect
MBIE’s advice will be provided in the coming months.

You might be aware that | have also asked Ms Miriam Dean QC to conduct an independent
review of the ACC dispute resolution process which is underway currently. | expect to
receive Ms Dean’s report in early June and | believe the report will touch on some of the
issues you have raised too.

Yours sincerely

Mz

Hon Nikki Kaye
Minister for ACC
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